Reading Comprehension  Read the text and answer the questions.
Super Undies  Jack had a secretHis undies gave him super powers! The red pair of undies fit

Jack had a secret...His undies gave him super powers! The red pair of undies fit like a glove, and had a golden star on the back of them. Jack posed in front of the mirror every day, admiring his shiny red treasure. The undies gave Jack the ability to fly. He had a matching red mask and a blue cape. Jack chose to use his powers to help others. His chubby little figure could be seen flying over the city, looking for people or animals to help. Jack saved cats in trees, helped lost little boys, stopped kids being bullied and so much more. He was proud of what he was doing, and felt a sense of purpose. As he gazed proudly into the mirror, turning side to side, he heard a voice from downstairs..."Jack! Get down here right now, and take those dirty undies off. You've been wearing them for days." "Yes, mummy," replied Jack in a sulky tone as he put his toys away.

How does the author describe his body?  What did Jack do with his powers?  Do you think Jack could really fly? Explain your answer in detail.  If you could have super undies, what would your power be? Why?
Do you think Jack could really fly? Explain your answer in detail.
f you could have super undies, what would your power be? Why?
f you could have super undies, what would your power be? Why?

## Reading Comprehension

Read the text and answer the questions.

## Super Undies

Jack had a secret...His undies gave him super powers! The red pair of undies fit like a glove, and had a golden star on the back of them. Jack posed in front of the mirror every day, admiring his shiny red treasure. The undies gave Jack the ability to fly. He had a matching red mask and a blue cape. Jack chose to use his powers to help others. His chubby little figure could be seen flying over the city, looking for people or animals to help. Jack saved cats in trees, helped lost little boys, stopped kids being bullied and so much more. He was proud of what he was doing, and felt a sense of purpose. As he gazed proudly into the mirror, turning side to side, he heard a voice from downstairs..."Jack! Get down here right now, and take those dirty undies off. You've been wearing them for days." "Yes, mummy," replied Jack in a sulky tone as he put his toys away.

- What does 'admire' mean?
   Admire means to look at something with pleasure.
- How does the author describe his body?
   He describes him as chubby.
- What did Jack do with his powers?
   Jack saved cats, helped lost boys, stopped bullies and more.
- 4. Do you think Jack could really fly? Explain your answer in detail.

  No, it was just his imagination. At the end, his mother calls out and tells him to take off the dirty undies. He puts his toys away and goes downstairs.
- If you could have super undies, what would your power be? Why?
   Answers will vary.